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Correction Project, Recommended Draft 

As a Portland resident concerned about our urban environment, and its impact on plants, animals,
climate change, and human health, I feel it is critical that council adopt the Ezone Map Correction
Project. Updated Ezone maps are needed to replace the existing inaccurate maps and allow the City
to meet its own natural resource protection policies. This project will ensure Portland's long-standing
natural resource protections will be applied correctly and as intended. Protecting Portland's streams,
wetlands, steep slopes, forests/woodlands, and wildlife habitat has never been more important. Due
to climate change, flooding, landslides, and wildfires are becoming more frequent and intense. The
updated Ezone maps will help mitigate the climate crisis by better protecting its streams,
floodplains, wetlands, and forest/woodlands, which in turn sequester carbon, mitigate flooding and
landslides impacts, and help cool and purify air and water, and provide habitat for threatened and
endangered fish and wildlife. This project reflects substantial public investment and unprecedented
"boots on the ground" and connection with property owners. This project has been a huge investment
for the city and the community. For more than three years the staff went to meet with Portlanders at
their own meetings, and conducted more than 600 site visits to individual properties where property
owners and staff conferred about the effort and the natural resources on the site. Please help all this
work turn into useable information and action by adopting the Ezone Map Correction. Kimber
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